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River East Transcona School Division is committed to supporting the ongoing learning of 
staff.  There is an expectation that staff maintains skills and knowledge that are up to date, 
evidence informed, and contributes to the work that they do. 
 
Professional learning is ongoing, and staff can seek out their own learning opportunities 
through study, readings, meetings, and conferences. 
 
Professional learning can be at a personal level, a school level, a division level, and in 
addition staff may take advantage of external learning opportunities within and outside 
Manitoba. 
 
The division will provide professional learning at a school and division level that supports 
current divisional and provincial priorities. 
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